Dear 744-/ &&ﬂc

On behalf of The Telawhopper Classic, we would like to thank you personally for
your donation. With your help, we were able to raise $15,000 dollars in cash and
over $3,000 in participant donations (lures, tackle boxes, hats, gloves, etc.) for the
Take’em Qutdoors foundation. It was truly a successful event. Without the
generosity of civil minded people like you, we would not have been able to make
this happen. We look forward to next year’s event and hope we can count on
your support again in the future. If you would like additional information on
Take’em Outdoors, their web address is: www.takemoutdoors.org.

Thank you again for your support and generosity.

The Telawhopper Classic golf committee
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